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Kansas City Business Journal: Lathrop Gage Advises
Silpada Designs in Buy Back of Company from Avon

July 17, 2013

The firm was recently featured in The Kansas City Business Journal for advising Silpada Designs in the buy

back of its company from Avon for less than a seventh of the $650 million it paid for it in July 2010. Read

more ...

The firm also represented Silpada in the original sale.


